LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Hello, Friends! Autumn seems have forgotten how to ‘fall’, hasn’t it? With daytime temps hovering near eighty, the bright, colorful leaves on the hillsides seem like a lie, somehow. What’s not a lie is how well our coloring contest is going. Many pages have been handed out and we’ve even gotten some back already. If you haven’t had time to take a peek at our window display, why not drive past to check it out? And hey, if you’re driving by and the open sign is lit, you might as well stop in and check out some of our new books.
     New books, that is correct! There are new books for readers of all ages and interests. Just this week, we got in a how-to book about beekeeping and a whole series about the adventures of Sophie Mouse, for kiddoes who have graduated into ‘early chapter’ books. With ten adventures to choose from, Sophie has been a very busy mouse!
     Coloring contest enthusiasts, don’t forget that you have just this week to turn in your pages. They don’t have to be perfect to win a prize. The point is to have fun!
     New feature alert! Beginning November 1, there will be a crafts class regularly scheduled. Please continue to watch for details, but with the holidays coming, that ornament decoration sounds like a lot of fun.
[bookmark: _GoBack]     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. The Wonder of Words Book Club is still on hiatus due to good weather. We have fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook!
